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Safety, Health & Awareness Day (SHAD) – 26th February 2015 

Over 70 people attended the recent Safety, Health and Awareness Day held at 

McCreath Taylor Training Centre, Lisburn. Supported by several businesses and the 

Health and Safety Executive NI, this was a great opportunity for local employers in 

the waste industry to observe practical and informative demonstrations which 

highlighted the importance of good health and safety practice. 

Subject areas addressed during the half day event included: 

¶ vehicle all round visibility 

¶ conveyor safety 

¶ fork lift truck daily inspection 

¶ working safely with bin lifting gear 

¶ delivering in-house training / train the trainer 

¶ working at height 

 

Speaking at the ŜǾŜƴǘΣ !ǊƭŜƴŜ CƻǎǘŜǊ ǎŀƛŘΥ ά!ǎ bƻǊǘƘŜǊƴ LǊŜƭŀƴŘΩǎ ǿŀǎǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎȅŎƭƛƴƎ 

ƛƴŘǳǎǘǊȅ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜǎ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǿΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ Ǿƛǘŀƭ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƻǊƪŜǊǎΩ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƛǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŜΦέ   

 

Left to right: Jim King (HSENI), Peter Johnston (McCreath Taylor), Arlene Foster (Enterprise, Trade 
& Investment Minister), and Alan Woodside OBE (WISHNI). 



WISHNI would like to express sincere thanks to all of the businesses and 
organisations that supported the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A selection of photographs taken during the event can be seen below. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cpdavidson.co.uk/
http://mccreathtaylorni.co.uk/
http://www.smileymonroe.com/
http://www.quadraconsulting.com/
http://www.iss-international.co.uk/
http://www.hseni.gov.uk
http://www.healthandsafetyworksni.gov.uk/
http://www.train-a-lift.co.uk/


Ambassadors Recognised at WISHNI Event in Templepatrick 

At a recent awards ceremony held on 19th March, 5 employers were recognised as 

WISHNI Ambassadors having demonstrated a commitment to improving health and 

safety standards within their respective organisations and with their sub-

contractors.  

Arlene Foster, Enterprise, Trade & Investment Minister presented the five awards at 

the event which was well attended by both private and public sector employers 

within the industry. 

²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ²L{IbL !ƳōŀǎǎŀŘor Awards Programme are: 

¶ Alpha Resource Management Limited, Lisburn 

¶ Belfast City Council 

¶ Bryson Recycling, Mallusk 

¶ Granville Ecopark Limited, Dungannon 

¶ SITA UK (Northern Ireland operations)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Award recipients left to right: James Badger (Granville Ecopark), John McMurty (SITAUK), Jennifer 

Stephens (Belfast City Council) Danielle Shields (Bryson Recycling) and Gary Flaherty (Alpha 

Resource Management). 

 

A series of informative presentations were delivered by representatives from each 

of the Ambassador organisations. A further presentation was provided by Mr Oliver 

Callan on the ongoing work of WISH Ireland of which he is Chairman. Copies of the 

presentations are available online. 

http://www.hseni.gov.uk/..guidance/topics/topic_waste/topic_waste_wishni.htm


This event marks the second year of the Ambassador Awards and it is encouraging 

that many employers in the waste industry have shown noticeable improvement in 

their commitment to promoting high standards of health and safety. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arlene Foster, Enterprise, Trade & Investment Minister presenting an Ambassador Award to James 

Badger (Apprentice) and Trevor McAleese (Plant Manager) from Granville Ecopark, Dungannon. 

Also present Professor Alan Woodside OBE, WISHNI Chairman. 

 

 

Professor Alan Woodside OBE, introducing the second annual Ambassador Awards. 

 

 

 

 


